
ADDISON COUNTY REGIONAL 
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
REVIEW OF NEW HAVEN TOWN PLAN AND

 CONSULTATION REGARDING NEW HAVEN’S 
PLANNING PROCESS

The Addison County Regional Planning Commission’s Local Government 
Committee (ACRPC) and New Haven Planning Commission will hold a joint 
public hearing on June 30th 2025 7:00 PM at the New Haven Town Office at 78 
North Street in New Haven. The Town of New Haven has requested that ACRPC 
grant regional approval of their Town Plan pursuant to 24 V.S.A. § 4350(b). The 
purpose of the review is to determine whether the New Haven Town Plan:

(1) is consistent with the goals established in 24 V.S.A. § 4302;
(2) is compatible with its regional plan;
(3) is compatible with approved plans of other municipalities in the region; and
(4) contains all the elements included in 24 V.S.A. §4382.
ACRPC shall also conduct a municipal consultation with the Town of New 

Haven regarding its planning processes pursuant 24 V.S.A. §4350.
Copies of the Consultation Agenda are on the Addison County RPC website: 

www.acrpc.org
Questions, please call:
Adam Lougee,
Executive Director 
Addison County Regional Planning Commission
388-3141


